SOUTH LONDON INTER FAITH GROUP

www.southlondoninterfaith.org.uk
Please reply to Sarah Thorley: 23 Holmewood Gdns SW2 3RS 

thorleysarah@yahoo.co.uk  Tel: 020 8674 5447

To members of SLIFG and all other inter faith groups and forums; 

members of borough councils with inter faith/community responsibilities; members of SACREs (Standing Advisory Councils for Religious Education) and to anyone with 

an interest in and commitment to inter faith engagement.

2012   LONDON INTER FAITH WALKS   JULY 14TH/15TH

Will YOU take part?

Dear Everyone

As people gather in London for the Olympics, will you collaborate with your local inter faith group/ forum/friends to organise an inter faith walk in your area, on the weekend of 14th/15th July 2012? 

The South London Inter Faith Group (SLIFG) is celebrating thirty years of activity. For the last fifteen years we have organised an annual inter faith walk in fifteen different areas of south London. Instead of one walk happening in July 2012, our vision is that there will be numerous walks happening all over south London on the same weekend. 

Please, please do join this enterprise if you can. Come to an energising, planning meeting, led by the SLIFG committee members at the

Education Centre at Southwark Cathedral

on Wed 8th Feb 6.30-8pm
so we can all gather together to make it as good as it can be and organise the best possible publicity. The Cathedral is 5 minutes walk from London Bridge Station. Simple food will be provided. Experience has shown that the route needs to be planned and places of worship approached, as early as February. 

Fifteen different routes, each including visits to five or six different places of worship, in one day, in each area, actually exist. We hope YOU will take up this route in your area – or devise your own route –and make it happen that July weekend? To proclaim the importance to everyone in London – residents and Olympic visitors alike – the value and relevance (and fun!) of people of different religions collaborating together in friendship to learn about and understand each others traditions in their own grassroots communities.

Please let me know as soon as possible that you will be coming!

If you personally can’t come, please deputise someone else from your area 

to attend – we really want at least two people from every area/borough to be there. 

Best wishes from     Sarah Thorley

PS It has been lovely to talk with many of you on the telephone in recent weeks and catch up with what has been going on in your area

PPS We’d love it to happen all over London – north of the River too . . . !

